07. Juni 2025

Urgent: Two Teen Cousins Missing from
Deerfield Beach! Help Needed!

Broward County deputies seek help locating two missing
cousins, Mang (16) and Cin Cing (13), last seen in Deerfield
Beach.

NACHRICHTEN AG

400 Jefferson Drive, Deerfield Beach, FL, USA - The
Broward Sheriff’s Office Missing Persons Unit is currently seeking
the public’s help in finding two missing teenage cousins in
Deerfield Beach. Mang Cing, 16, and her 13-year-old cousin, Cin
Cing, were last seen late Friday night in the 400 block of
Jefferson Drive. The circumstances of their disappearance have
raised concerns within the community, and local law
enforcement is urging residents to provide any tips that could
aid in their safe return.

Mang Cing is described as approximately 4 feet, 7 inches tall,
weighing about 100 pounds. She has black hair and brown eyes
and was last seen wearing a black shirt paired with black pants.



Her cousin, Cin Cing, stands around 5 feet, 1 inch tall and
weighs approximately 120 pounds. She has also been reported
to have black hair and brown eyes, and was last seen in a green
camouflage shirt accompanied by black pants. The details about
their appearance are critical in helping the community identify
the missing girls as quickly as possible.

Community Involvement

The Broward Sheriff’s Office emphasizes the importance of
community involvement in situations like this. They are
specifically asking anyone with information on the girls*
whereabouts to reach out to BSO Detective Kristina Luna at
954-321-4356. Additionally, the BSO non-emergency line is
available at 954-764-HELP (4357) for those who may prefer to
report tips anonymously.

The girls went missing around 9:30 p.m. on Friday, June 6, and
as the days progress, the urgency for their safe return grows
stronger. Families in the area remain anxious while awaiting
news, showcasing the tight-knit nature of the Deerfield Beach
community. Friends and neighbors are rallying together, hoping
for the girls® quick recovery.

Keeping an Eye Out

Residents are advised to keep an eye out and report any
sighting of Mang and Cin Cing immediately. Local authorities
have made it clear that every bit of information is valuable, and
they are eager to hear from anyone who might have seen the
girls since they were last spotted. The involvement of the
community can significantly affect the outcome in cases like
these, where time is of the essence.

The Broward Sheriff’s Office is dedicated to conducting a
thorough and proactive investigation. As details unfold, the hope
remains that both girls will be brought home safely and quickly.
In the meantime, families are reminded of the importance of



maintaining vigilance and open communication within their

neighborhoods.

For further information and updates on this developing story,

please refer to the reports from Local 10 News and Broward
Sheriff’s Office.
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